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Last week in Year 4:
On Friday, Year 4 took an 
interactive journey through the 
human digestive system, using 
Weetabix, orange juice as stomach 
acid and tights as the small 
intestine. We even used cups to see 
how our waste leaves our bodies 
once it reaches the other side. It 
was so fascinating...  just as long as 
it's not just before snack time again!



Last week in Nursery:
Our Nursery children have settled 
really well into Nursery life. They 
have had a busy two weeks, playing 
in the water tray with gutter ramps, 
making playdough ice creams, 
going on the bus to the beach and 
relaxing with lots of stories. What an 
exciting start to the Autumn term!

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 5 with 99% and 
Class 8 with 96%. Our whole school target is 97%.



Sport/PE page:
This week, children in KS2 will begin to learn 
the skills and rules of tag rugby. KS1 children 
will be working on their fundamental skills 
such as coordination and balance. 

Lastly, thank you to those that have already 
completed our Active Lifestyles Survey. 
There is still chance to complete it to have 
the chance of winning a £10 voucher.

Follow us on Facebook ‘Cavalry Primary School’ or Twitter @Cavalry_Primary



THE VIRTUAL LONDON MARATHON IS COMING 
TO CAVALRY!!!:

Jason Bullman will be running the virtual London 
Marathon right here at Cavalry on the 2nd October! 
How exciting, you may be thinking... BUT we are the 
Cavalry family and we don't do things alone! So, here's 
how you can get involved. Come down, cheer him on, 
join in, eat cake and sponsor Jason! Gates open 10am 
and will stay open until he finishes (he will run faster 
the more support you can give him!).
https://www.gofundme.com/f/jason-bullmans-cavalry-
marathon

https://www.gofundme.com/f/jason-bullmans-cavalry-marathon
https://www.gofundme.com/f/jason-bullmans-cavalry-marathon


Dates for your calendar:

3rd to 6th October - Year 5 bikeability training
Monday 10th Oct - parents’ evening appointments available 5 to 7.30 p.m.
Tuesday 11th Oct - parents’ evening appointments available 3.30 to 6.00 p.m.
Monday 17th Oct - school celebrates Harvest Festival
24th to 28th Oct - school and nursery closed for half term
Wednesday 21st Dec - last day of school/nursery
Thursday 5th January 2023 - school/nursery open again
All term dates 2022/23 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances 
and you may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


